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Traffic Advisory: Wild Santa Run

The Wild Santa Run be held Saturday, December 14, starting at 10 a.m. in the 2500 block of West Superior
Street.  The race will both begin and end in the 2500 West Superior Street.  Runners will run on Superior
Street, Michigan Street, and lower Michigan Street.

There will be no parking:

-Superior Street from 27 Avenue West to 19 Avenue West from 8 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.

-Michigan Street from 24 Avenue West to 17 Avenue West from 8 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.

The following roads will be closed during the run:

-Superior Street between 24 Avenue West to 27 Avenue West (9:30 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.) 24 Avenue West to 19
Avenue West (10 a.m. – 11:30 a.m.)

-Lower Michigan Street between 24 Avenue West and the intersection of Michigan and Superior Street (10 a.m.
- 11:30 a.m.)

-Michigan Street between 21 Avenue West and 17 Avenue West (10 a.m. - 11:30 a.m.)

Traffic will return to normal by approximately 12:00 p.m.
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